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Revolutionary New Procedure For
Permanent, More Shapely Lips
Board certified San Diego facial
plastic surgeon, John M. Hilinski,
MD, is pleased to announce the
latest advancement in cosmetic lip
enhancement – the Ful-Fil Saline Lip
Implant.
For years now, women have been
searching for the ideal procedure to
provide them with fuller, plumper,
shapelier lips. In most cases,
achieving this youthful, feminine
appearance requires volume
enhancement of the lips. Recent
trends have seen injectable fillers
such as Restylane and Juvederm
become increasingly popular choices
for volume enhancement.
Unfortunately, these fillers are all
temporary, requiring multiple visits
and accumulated expenses to

maintain the results. Although
minimally invasive, fillers also
require several injection sites, which
can result in mild to moderate
discomfort in some cases.
Furthermore, lumping of the filler
can be seen and felt in some
patients’ lips. Other options, such as
Gore-Tex lip implants, can provide
more long-term enhancement of the
lip contour, but are potentially
unnatural to the touch.
The latest advancement – The Ful-Fil
Lip Implant – offers patients a
permanent method of enhancing lip
shape and size using an innovative,
revolutionary designed implant. The
Ful-Fil Lip Implant utilizes a salinefilled chamber wrapped in a thin
biocompatible Teflon cover. In
concept, this is very similar to
saline-filled implants used in breast
augmentation. Unlike prior lip
implants, this new saline-filled
chamber behaves more like a fluid.
Consequently, the Ful-Fil Lip Implant
actually moves with the motion of
the lip. This provides a soft, natural
feel while giving the lips improved
volume and shape – without the
need for repeat procedures to
maintain results.
The Ful-Fil Lip Implant involves a
minimally invasive procedure done in

the office under local anesthesia.
Taking approximately 15-30 minutes
to perform, the Ful-Fil Lip Implant
procedure doesn’t take much longer
than having an injectable filler done.
The implant is placed through a
single incision that’s well hidden on
the inside of the lip. Pain is minimal
and downtime is on the order of
several days while swelling
disappears. Within days, lipstick can
be worn and patients can be seen in
public.
Dr. Hilinski is the first plastic
surgeon in San Diego to perform this
cutting-edge procedure and foresees
the revolutionary Ful-Fil Lip Implant
as a popular new choice for patients
seeking long-term cosmetic lip
enhancement. If you are tired of
repeat injectable lip fillers, or simply
want fuller, shapelier lips, the Ful-Fil
Saline Lip Implant may be just for
you.

